Peabody Statement Concerning the Navajo Generating Station

The Kayenta Mine and Navajo Generating Station create a powerful economic engine contributing vital jobs and
revenues for the Navajo Nation and Hopi Tribe. We are pleased with the interim decision and encourage
consideration of all steps to keep the plant generating beyond 2019 for low-cost electricity, water supplies and
economic strength in the region. We look forward to working with current participants and future stakeholders
toward a smooth transition that would allow future operations of NGS for many years to come.



